
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Y3 Wardrobes project (by KIT Theatre) Visit 
 
Dear Parent/Carers, 
 
Year 3 have been very lucky to be invited by the KIT Theatre company to take part in their amazing 
Wardrobes Project, free of charge. This is going to be a fantastic opportunity for the children to 
develop their speaking and listening, history and writing skills, in an exciting and fun adventure set 
in our town. 
 
The project will run for four weeks, and will involve visits to the Woodend Gallery and Town Centre 
Library as well as drama workshops in school, delivered by KIT Theatre members. 
 
 
Date: Monday 14th June Woodend Gallery 3G and 3F 

Tuesday 15th June Woodend Gallery 3C and 3R 
Tuesday 6th July Scarborough Library 3G and 3F 
Wednesday 7th July Scarborough Library 3C and 3R 

Depart: 3G & 3C : 9.00am     /     3F & 3R  :  10.15am 

Return: 3G & 3C : 10.35am   /     3F & 3R  :  11.45am 

Transport: Walk 
 
Clothing: Full school uniform 
  Coat  
 Sensible shoes 

Lunch: Children will be back to have lunch in school as normal 
 

Cost: There is no cost as KIT Theatre Co. are very kindly offering this project free of 
charge. 
 

Consent: As this is a local visit, which will take place during school time, a separate permission 
slip is not required 

  

If you have any queries, please get in touch with your child’s class teacher. 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 

Mrs T Revell 


